
Seminar with Kenneth and Lynette Hagin. It is so good to go back to where we first received and just fill up
on God’s Word and reconnect  with friends and ex alumni. It was a wonderful time!

From there I flew out to Mexico City and met up with Ernie who had
flown into Mexico two days prior and we both ministered at our
church in Pachuca. The next day we drove to Querétaro, Mexico
once again to attend the first ever Grace and Faith Conference in
Spanish with Andrew Wommack. We took 30 of our church staff and
leaders along with many of our campus Pastors and several of the
Pastors under our pastoral care attended. It was a wonderful two
days of teaching and receiving.  
 

After the last meeting we drove to Pachuca and took care of some
legal business for the church and then flew out to Brownsville,
Texas to be at church on Sunday for the final part of our I Love My
Church series. What a great and fun time we had with the church
family. We love our church (es)!

Jesus, from the abuse that woman had suffered, one young woman began to have a demonic manifestation.
Her whole body contorted and her face transformed into a evil tormented look. She began to speak in a
growl and when Ernie commanded the tormenting devil to get out and leave her, she immediately fell to the
ground delivered with a look of peace on her face. That’s what God has called us to do, set the captive free!

We moved into our new office and spent the next couple of weeks furnishing it and getting it ready for our
Fuego Podcast and our live broadcasting. As I write this newsletter we are preparing for our podcast and
are so excited to be back doing them! Both Ernie and I had television programs for several years and we
both really enjoyed doing them. We know television is in God’s plan for our ministry and doors will open for
that once again and soon.

 February was fast and furious. After our January Winter Fire Conference
in Texas, we left to Querétaro, Mexico to do a three day revival meeting
for Pastor Benito and Lili Reyes who are under our Pastoral care. Ernie
did a morning Woman’s meeting and many women came up for prayer to
be set free from emotional and sexual abuse. Several women were set
free from the guilt and depression they had suffered because of an
abortion. It was so wonderful to see women of all ages come up and be
set free by the love of God. As Ernie called out deliverance in the name of
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We traveled to Kansas City to minister at Charis Church with Pastor’s Max
and Molly Cornell. It was very cold but the fire of the Holy Ghost was
present to save, heal and deliver! One precious lady received her healing
from her back. She had broken her lower back twice and was in
excruciating pain for a lot of the time. She testified that after being prayed
for she was able to bend down and touch her toes which she he not been
able to do in 30 years! God is the healer! So many outstanding miracles in
those services! 

Then it was on to Broken Arrow, Oklahoma to sit and soak at Winter Bible 

Fast and Furious



Thank you as you our partner help us with all these exciting projects and plans for God. We
need your prayers and your financial support. We heard a ministry friend say, you sow

where you want to go! 

Let’s make 2023 a year of great and mighty testimonies for God! Dios te bendiga
Jerry and Ernie Garcia

During the conference the Pastors are given gifts and this year our guest speakers, Trey and Earleen Hill,
paid for the pastors luncheon and dinners each night. The only thing the pastors have to do is attend and
just soak up the goodness of God! It is so blessed to give and see them blessed! We will share more about
the meeting in our next newsletter.

Our schedule is full of activity between the states and the mission field. Thank you so much for traveling
the world with us through your giving and prayers. Thank you for impacting lives with us through the
power of the Holy Ghost. We are revivalists touching the world!

Prayer requests: 
We need to double our financial support to be able to do what we need to do in the states and on the
mission field.

We need a vehicle for our crusade ministry team (April is our Pastors Breakfast for the crusade).

And we need $25,000 for the crusade expenses.

Thank you for partnering with us and believing that these needs are met!

Dios te bendiga, 

Jerry and Ernie Garcia

www.jerrygarciaministries.org Jerry Garcia Ministries InternationalJerrygarciami 

March 6-8th we hosted our 13th annual Ministers Conference, Tiempos de Refrigerio (Times of Refreshing)
in Pachuca, Mexico at our church. This is a conference geared to allow Pastors and their spouses simply
receive, refresh and refuel without the responsibilities and cares of their pastoral obligations. They get to
come and worship without worrying about the sound system or the worship team. They get to concentrate
on receiving instead of giving out. They also get to spend quality time with their spouse. It is our favorite
conference of the year. We know that if we can invest in Pastors, we can impact many lives.

If you would like to sow a seed you
can scan this QR code to gi﻿ve or you
can mail your seed to our address

P.O. Box 5037, 
Brownsville, Texas 78523.


